

PARTNERS
Prof. Paul Musili Wambua, MCLArb.
LLB (UoN), Dip Law (KSL), LLM (Lon), MBA (USIU), LL.D (Ghent)

Claris Ajwang' Ogombo LLB (Moi), Dip Law (KSL)

Victor Mathew Omondi LLB (UoN), Dip Law (KSL)

Michael Joseph Lugemwa LLB (CUEA), Dip Law (KSL) David Githinji Michuki LLB (UoN), Dip Law (KSL)

Our Ref:

UNGC/1/2017

Your Ref:

TBA

Date:

24th March 2017

The United Nations Global Compact, New York, USA.

Dear Sir/Madam.

RE: GRACE PERIOD

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to a change of our contact person.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 1st June, 2017 at the latest.

Sincerely

yours,

Ms. Julie Matoke